
 

 

 

Here are the announcements for April 25- May 2, 2021 

Due to COVID 19 protocols, and during the Province of Ontario Stay at Home Emergency Order,  
all services and small groups are meeting online. Youth groups, youth drop in, knitting group 
are all postponed until further notice. 

 
A pastoral letter from Chris, and a letter about baptism and dedication have been emailed to 
our church family, and will be delivered or mailed to those without online access. 
 It is also posted on the website wwwkpcthedford.com and the church Facebook page. 
Please contact Pastor Chris if you have questions or need the letter delivered to you. 
Please read both things – and please, we are looking for people to respond t the invitation to 
share a story! 
 
CONTINUING THE CONVERSATION ideas about SAYING THANK YOU are posted on the 
website and on the Knox Church Facebook page. 
 
 
BOOK OF THE MONTH CLUB Join us for a daily Bible reading group – read at your own time, 
comment on Facebook with your favourite verse from the day. We are reading Nehemiah, a 
very interesting story! Check us out on the KPC Facebook page.  
 
MEN’S STUDY GROUP –Meet on ZOOM, and begin with conversation at 7.30 p.m., and book 
discussion at 8.00 For more information., contact Jesse 519-243-3862 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/97628006904... 
Meeting ID: 976 2800 6904  Passcode: 033770 
 
KIDS QT  Mondays – Fridays, 7.00 a.m. Join us for 5 minutes of  THE JESUS STORYBOOK BIBLE 
Watch to start or end the day with your kids and grandkids! on the church Facebook page, via 
Facebook Live. 
 
HOLDING BREAD – evening prayer with Pastor Chris, Monday-Friday, 9.30 p.m. on Facebook 
Live. 
 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/97628006904?pwd=ME1pTEorOUFGRW84bjlpa0hIQm0wdz09&fbclid=IwAR1MckxkBATXJn_6yCQTusLATu0K4u7UDwZ4eplzFcw4kq-QUP_SwoGgLQ8


RURAL LIFE SUNDAY 
 
will be held next week, May 2nd. Chris is looking for some items to include in the service – since 
we cannot meet in person, we will need to be creative again! I’m looking for water, seed and 
soul in sealer jars; for items that are part of farming – so, farm caps/jacket/boots, a bottle 
used to feed calves, a calf ear tag, a sheaf of wheat, some small part from a tractor, an aerial 
farm photo, a farmer’s style pitchfork, a sale poster, and so on. Please message or call Chris to 
arrange a pick up or drop off of the items. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Catherine and Chris are hoping to do a couple of Hymn Sings online! Stay tuned for details! 
And feel free to let either of know what you’d like to sing! 

              


